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GCPS Transportation

Discovery High                                                                                                                                                                  Baggett Elementary                                                                                                                                                   Cedar Hill Elementary                                                                                                                                                      Alford Elementary                                                                                                                                                                Benefield Elementary                                                                                                                                                       Richards Middle

Parents;

The Transportation Department is experiencing a driver shortage for the start of SY 18-19.

At this time, we have assigned a driver to each route, but we do not have extra drivers available for unforeseen circumstances that would prevent drivers from running their routes.  If these circumstances arise, we will notify the school and make arrangements for the first arriving buses to unload their students and return to pick up the students unable to be picked up by the other bus.

Please remain at the bus stop to wait for the other bus to pick up your students.  Every effort will be made to get the students to school on time.

We appreciate your cooperation, patience and understanding during this challenging situation.

Sincerely,

GCPS Transportation

Marci Sledge


Principal








Josh Allen


Dr. Stephen Black


Chris Hall


Dr. Yolanda Hardman


Suzanne Johnson


Sadia Khan


Dennis Miles


Traye Moore


Phyllis Owen


Deborah White


Administrative Team








Discovery High School


1335 Old Norcross Rd. Lawrenceville, GA 30046


PHONE: (678) 226-4250


       Fax: (678) 377-3983       














GOOD SCHOOLS MAKE BETTER COMMUNITIES


